TOWN OF STANFORD
CONSERVATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Town Hall

26 Town Hall Road

P. O. Box 436

Stanfordville, New York 12581

MINUTES OF JUNE 20, 2012

The Conservation Advisory Commission convened their monthly meeting at the Town Hall on June 20, 2012.  The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by Chairperson, Lisa Kilmer.

Members Present:  Lisa Kilmer, Brenda Lynch, Mike Picinelli, Barry Haydasz and Sonia Barrenger.
Members Absent:  Charles Shaw, John Kemmerer and Joseph Norton (Town Liaison).

Minutes Approved:  Motion was made by Lisa Kilmer, Chairperson to accept the May 16th, 2012 as presented, 2nd by Mike Picinelli – All in favor.

Master Plan:  The Committee felt that the Master Plan was well structured and well presented.  A letter will follow regarding the Committee’s comments and additions.

Darling/Kading Application:  A letter was received from Quartararo & Lois, PLLC regarding our accessing the property in question through the Central Hudson access, but we did not pursue this and will not.

Page 2.

Stanford Wildlife Preserve:  Lisa would like to donate a picnic table for the park.  We will not be putting a bench there, but placing a plaque on the table.  Brenda will take care of the plaque and purchasing the tree for this area.  Lisa will also be placing additional information in the Kiosk regarding plant life and fishing in the area.  
Whitlock Preserve:   There will be walk taking place on August 1st and flyers will be place about the town to inform the public of the time and location.  All are welcome.

Wappinger Inter-municipal Council:  The Town Supervisor is forwarding all information to the Committee and Lisa will keep us informed.

The next meeting will be on July18th, 2012.

A motion was made by Lisa Kilmer, Chairperson to close the meeting, 2nd by Brenda Lynch – All in favor.

Respectfully submitted by:  Sonia Barrenger, Secretary

